
Recycling Program
If you have a Bass Computers, Inc. system that is no longer in use and contains our sticker, please bring 
it to our location at 10558 Bissonnet St.  Houston, TX  77099 between the hours of 9am and 4pm 
Monday-Friday.  We will recycle the computer system at no charge.  We will also make sure to either 

shred the hard drive or erase the data in compliance with NIST 800-88 standards.
Please contact our Electronic Recycling Department at 281.776.6762 with any questions.


